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This week in Caterpillars Class we…... 

 Got in holiday mood in our holiday destination themed role play area 

 

 Thanked our daddies for everything they do for us by making a card and a 

car air freshener 

 

 Practiced our threading using card shapes and ribbon 

 

 Made rockets , practiced writing our numbers and counted backwards from 

ten to zero.   

Next week in Caterpillars Class we will be…  

 

 Making refreshing ice lollies as we learn about why water freezes 

 

 Making some salt dough shape counters and making up our own game to 

play with them 

 

 Creating a giant symmetrical butterfly painting   

 

 Transporting water from one end of the playground to the other and prac-

tice our team work. 

Home learning : 

 

 Talk about why ice and ice cream melt and why things freeze when we put 

them in the freezer 
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Reminders & important information …... 

 

We are very excited to be offering Summer Club this year.  

Summer club will run between August 21st—1st September  

Further details to follow.  

 

 

 

                    Please can we ask that  your child has suncream applied  

 before coming into nursery—we will reapply throughout the 

 day as and when needed. 

Thank you   

 

 

 

 

 

 


